

14th October 2016

Year 6 Trip to the Houses of Parliament

Dear Y6 Parents,

I have organised a trip for Year 6 to visit the Houses of Parliament on Thursday 3rd November. We will travel by train from Chiswick Station to Waterloo Station, then walk across Westminster Bridge. There will be no cost for the trip.

The visit will include a tour of the House of Commons or the House of Lords, Central Lobby and Westminster Hall. The class will also attend a workshop on 'Making Laws'. If you get the opportunity, it would be helpful to encourage your child to watch some news on TV involving MPs debating in the House of Commons, to help prepare them for the visit.

Miss Leach, Mrs Southgate and I will accompany the class. The children will need to bring a packed lunch and will return before the end of the school day.

Please would you complete and return the slip below, giving your permission for your child to go on the trip, and return the slip as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Coleman
Deputy Head for Inclusion

Го Mrs Coleman:
give permission for to attend the Y6 trip to he Houses of Parliament on Thursday 3rd November.
understand that the class will travel by train and be accompanied by 3 adults.
will provide my child with a packed lunch.
Signed:
Name of Parent